
Billing Date Change 

Effective June 2024. 

Your bill will be arriving later in the month, closer to the 20th. 

The billing period will stay the same (the 1st through the 1st of the prior month). 

The due date will be pushed out later as a result. 

Members enrolled in auto pay will continue to see their payment pulled on the due date, but that date will be later in the 

month as described above. 
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